@
‘N INC.

40 Nixon Lane
Edison, New Jersey 08837
{ev?) 287-5000

May 28, 1987

Mr. J.E. Glenn

U.S.N.R.C.

Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards

Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406 -

RE: Lirense No. 29-20586-01
Dear Mr. Glenn:

A personnel change here at our plant has made it necessary to change our
Radiation Safety Officer.

Would you kindly send the necessary paperwori: s¢ that we may implement this
change.

Thank you for your kind attention to this request.

Very Truly Yours,

NUODEX, INC.
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g, N g Robert W. Weeden
Director of Operations
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